
Hello September, the first month of autumn. 
Who is ready for the cosy one this season?

August just flew by, but we still managed to get together on a few occasions.

Our sunset walk in Warley place continued, with the pub surprisingly closed
Graham (our hero) invited everyone to his home for a late evening of wine 

and conversations, what a legend he is!

On the 10th of August it was time for a Sunday roast at Toby carvery, 17 of you got together
on that Sunday and enjoyed the food and conversations

Please let me know if you like me to book another Sunday lunch for you



Billericay New Era mentioned for the Christmas lunch to be local to Billericay so our lunch
will be at the lovely Kings Head on Southend Road

Brentwood New Era Christmas meal will be held at Masons on the 3rd of December.

Please note that all are welcome to either of them or both, 
I just need to know so I can arrange space.

Save the date for Bennetts Carols & Candlelight service at the Regimental Chapel,
Brentwood.

Thursday 4th of December at 6pm
Regimental Chapel, 

Warley, CM13 3UJ

Bennetts Carols & Candlelight service in Billericay to be confirmed!

Next meeting in September both Billericay and Brentwood guys, could I ask you all to bring
in a photo of yourself from back in the day, keep them secret as I thought we then could

have a guessing game, just hand them to me when you arrive. 
Also, Anna’s bingo bingo will be on!

Billericay New Era group enjoyed the outdoor on the last meeting 
with a simple game played whilst Brentwood New Era also enjoyed the outdoor for a few

games and an ice cream after Susan from the Rotary club had told us a bit of what the
Rotary club is.



In October we have an extra Wednesday and thought we could get together for
an activity and some lunch after, suggestions I have is Hackers mini golf (it is

hosted indoors) and lunch at Weatherspoons on Billericay Highstreet.

Another suggestion is Brentwood Museum and lunch after at Thatcher’s Arms.
Let me know if you like any of those suggestions.

Below and also on the next page there are a few options of things to do

Hope to see you all soon!
Anna, Tina, Bridget, Jane & Lisa




